
This half term, we are focusing on
another one of our Values,
‘Independence.’
We have worked incredibly hard to teach
and model what this means and looks
like.. If your child has come home with a
a sticker- we are so proud of them!!! See
if they can be independent at home too!
After Easter we will look at ‘Success’. 

INDEPENDENCE
STICKER 2.
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RED NOSE DAY1.
As always, you have been so
supportive of our fundraising.
Here are some of the
competition entries. I love that
on one of them, Mrs Pask has
her eyes shut on the scary ride
at Alton Towers. It is as good
as the original photo!!!! You
helped to raise £146. Thank
you!!!

The weather has started to show the signs that Spring is here! We have had Red Nose Day, a Stone Age

Workshop and a trip to Sherwood for Year 2. Some of the photos for the above are included in this

newsletter. There is a lot to look forward to still,  Parents’ Evening is next week- please look on your

child’s MCAS account to book an appointment. Look out for Easter Posters that will be around school from

next week. After Easter we will be holding phonics information sessions for Year 1 parents as well as

inviting parents in to share in reading activities with the children.  

We have continued to look at our values and since returning after half term, we have focused on

‘Independence’. Pupils are desperately trying to show how they can be independent. This might be as

simple as skipping outside or being able to blend to read a word. 

As always please catch me on the school gate, pop to the school office if you would like to ask me

something or email us at enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk. 

Mrs Pask- 21.03.25
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EYFS (ROBIN CLASS)

4.
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School Trips
Although we ask for a voluntary donation for

trips, we will always subsidise this as a school so

we can offer you the lowest cost. Where possible

Mrs Pask drives the mini bus to again keep the

cost to you at a minimum. However, if we don’t

have enough contributions then we will have to

cancel future trips. This is having a huge impact

on our budget as a school. 

Robin Class have shared a story

about ‘Pantosaurus’ and

learned all about Road Safety.
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SWAN CLASS
(YEAR 1)5

BARN OWL(YEAR 2) 6
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In Year 1 they have been following instructions,

reading them and also using them to plant

sunflowers and make a pirate.  

The Barn owl class have been

writing a recount, using an IPAD

to make a sequence in Music as

well as trying to be independent

learners. 
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KINGFISHER CLASS
(YEAR 3&4)7
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This week, Y3 and 4 have been exploring pneumatic toys. 

MORE RED NOSE DAY PHOTOS

Your paragraph text
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STARLING CLASS (YEAR
5&6)

ATTENDANCE9
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We are continuing to work really hard on
attendance at school. It is really close
between the class for best attendance this
half term. At the moment girls attendance is
better than boys!!!
Remember that your child’s classroom door is
open from 8.45am. Please contact school if
your child is poorly so we can code this 
correctly on the register. 

Year 5 and 6 have been singing and

playing musical instruments in their

music lessons. They have also

interviewed children for their DT

project as well as writing some

amazing poems in English.
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